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 Date 6 September 2023 
 

Enquiries AE Berry 

E-mail address BerryAE@eskom.co.za  
Attention TO ALL SUPPLIERS 

 
 

Dear Sir / Madam 
 

 Description  The Supply and Delivery of Red Nuclear Duct 
Tape for Koeberg operating unit 

 Enquiry No 
 

WCKBG2447AB 

 Power Station 
 

Koeberg Nuclear Power Station  
 

 
We wish to thank you for submitting your response to the abovementioned ENQUIRY No. 
WCKBG2447AB. The matter has now been adjudicated and we regret to inform you that you have not 
been successful in this instance.   

 
The successful supplier is World Telecom and Data cc 

 
Eskom appreciates the effort that your company has put into this process, and we trust that you will 
continue with these efforts in the future. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
____________________________ 
Elmarie Capes 
Senior Advisor Procurement  
Nuclear Commercial  

Tel 021 522 3310 


